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REVIEW AND RECOMMENDATION 

SUBMITTED ON BEHALF OF THE STAFF OF  

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

 

 

On December 6, 2022, staff filed its review and recommendation in this docket recommending 

approval of the Applicant’s application to change its name from CTC Communications Corp. 

d/b/a Earthlink Business to CTC Communications Corp. That review and recommendation 

erroneously referenced Certificate 90-9082 rather than Certificate 90-9376 as the Applicant’s 

certificate number.  Certificate 90-9376 was issued to the Applicant in Case No. 09-0698-TP-

ACE.  Accordingly, staff will issue revised Certificate 90-9376 reflecting the Applicant’s new 

name. In addition, Staff will ensure the name has been modified in the PUCO Community for 

reporting purposes. 
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